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Learning 

 

Hedgehogs 
This week in English the children had an alien visitor to their class and they thought 

of lots of questions they wanted to ask it. They then learnt to write questions 

correctly using question marks.  They also wrote labels for the special clothing used 

in space and wrote a caption to go with a photograph of a great person. They 

finished the week writing a timeline or an information page about a great person.  

In maths the children have used their knowledge of place value to find missing numbers on a 100 

square, put various numbers up to 100 in order, they wrote numbers in numerals and words and use 

the greater than > and less than < symbols comparing numbers and measurement. 

  
 

Squirrels  
This week in English, the children have been focusing on using their plan to write a story 

about Bob the Man on the Moon. They focused on adding detail to their stories and 

making sure they include full stops. 

In maths, the children have been focusing on additive reasoning. They have been working 

on their number bonds to 20 and started focusing on making the inverse number sentences for 

addition 
 
 

Rabbits  
This week in English we have created a character profile of Bob from 'The Man on 

the Moon' and described him using a variety of adjectives. We thought of questions 

to ask Bob and wrote them down using a question mark. We were very excited to 

receive a letter back from Bob providing answers to all of our questions!  

In maths this week, the children worked hard to represent and use number bonds 

and related subtraction facts within 10. They began to solve simple one-step problems involving 

addition and subtraction using concrete objects and pictorial representations. They were 

successful at solving missing number problems such as 3 + ? = 10 

 

TOPIC learning: The children have been learning about the space shuttle and made their own space 

shuttles.  

 

Other information 
  

URGENTLY NEEDED: PLEASE could you send in a small box for a new design technology project; 

the box needs to be the size of a ‘frubes’ or ‘cup a soup’ box.    

Thank you  

 

 
Dates for KS1 

To celebrate the end of our space topic the children can come to school dressed as an alien on 

Tuesday 17th October. 
 

Reading cafes: Tuesday 17th October at 9am - 10am. 

 

 


